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Michael Nestico

From: Al Bowers 
Sent: Sunday, October 17, 2021 1:33 PM
To: Michael Nestico
Cc: Jim Bonner
Subject: EAC committee

Dear Mr. Nestico,  
  
My name is Al Bowers. I am a Tarentum resident and live at 116 E.1st Ave. I am extremely interested 
in serving on the Environmental Advisory Council. I've been an avid supporter of many environmental 
organizations, and have a history of recycling and natural landscapes for years. 
Please consider appointing me to the EAC. 
  
Regards, 
Al Bowers 
 


